Town of Moorcroft
Budget Workshop Minutes
Wednesday, April 29", 2020

Town Council Present: Mayor Dick Claar, Councilmen Ben Glenn, Owen Mathews and Dale
Petersen

Town Representatives Present: Clerk/Treasurer Cheryl Schneider and Public Works Director
Cory Allison

Discussion was had on the public works budget. Several items on the list to prepare for is new
garbage cans and a cover at the landfill.

Discussion was had on the parks and using some of the Wyoming Community Gas funds to
purchase new equipment. Counciiman Glenn asked Allison to put some figures together for the
cost of sewer for a bathroom facility at Noonan Park.

Discussion was had on the public works department paint striping within the Town to save
costs. Allison stated he has purchased the asphalt to patch some of the holes within the

streets.

Discussion was had on the current revenues and where the State could possibly be with the
future revenues as well.

Clerk Schneider asked the department heads to finish up their budget requests and she will
enter in the figures as well as the revenues.

The next budget meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 6 at 4:00 pm.
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Cheryl Sc‘l‘)neider, Clerk/Treasurer




